
Do you

Join our
research
project!

have a baby aged
0-36 months using

hearing aids?

Researchers at the University of Manchester would like to get a

better understanding of families’ experiences using hearing aids

with babies and toddlers, to help them develop the best possible

support for families

What is the research about?

Interested?

Completing an anonymous online questionnaire about your

thoughts and experiences using hearing aids with your child

that will take around 40 minutes to complete

What is involved?

If you’ve any questions, contact Ciara on:

ciara.kelly@manchester.ac.uk

0161 275 3376

www.cherubproject.co.uk

You’ll receive an Amazon e-voucher to thank you for your time

You can find out more and take part here

Or scan the QR code

https://www.qualtrics.manchester.ac.uk/jfe/form/SV_9Re2fgabeOVBenQ

